
From: kps
To: Deneve Vanderwolf
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: [POSSIBLE SPAM] Re: Public Hearing for Bylaw 1966, 2021
Date: December 7, 2021 11:19:48 AM
Importance: Low

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution 
when opening attachments or on clicking links from unknown senders. 
HI THERE

I WOULD JUST LIKE TO SAY OFFICIALLY WE ARE AGAINST THIS REZONING.

KIND REGARDS

JEANETTE & BOYD BARRIE (AZALEA GARDEN CENTER)
3863 HENRY RD.
SMITHERS, BC, V0J 2N2

Written Submission 29 to Bylaw 1966, 2021 Public Hearing
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